
Wednesday@Bethany

September 25 - October 1

Prayer Group will return to 
meeting tonight at 6:30. Please 
contact Deb or Cathleen for the 

Zoom link.

Due to a planned PG&E power 
outage at the church, Cathleen and 
Deb will be working from home next 
Tuesday, October 1. Both can be 

reached via email.

Bring your beloved pets with you to worship 
this Sunday, where they will receive a special 

blessing. Rev. Deb will welcome our four-
legged furry friends to join her at the front of 
the sanctuary for a special blessing at the 

end of our Sunday worship.

You are also welcome to bring along pictures 
and mementos of animals who are no longer 

with us, yet continue to fill our hearts with 
warmth.


Dog, cat, and bunny treats will be provided!!

Also on October 6, we will celebrate World Communion Sunday, when we acknowledge the relationship to all our sisters and brothers in Christ worldwide. We will honor the diversity of our faith by including breads from all over the world as part of the communion 
sacrament.

On October 6, we will launch the Peace and Global 
Witness Offering, a special offering of the 

Presbyterian Church, a way of continuing the 
ancient Christian practice of sharing what we have 

with people in need. A letter will be sent to the 
congregation at the end of September with more 
details. Bethany is allowed to retain 25% of this 

offering to use in a way to promote peacemaking in 
our community. The rest of the funds go to the 
Presbytery and the General Assembly for their 

peacemaking work locally and abroad.


